
Thursday 22nd was mild weather and good tides for fishing.  St Kilda 
was selected as it potentially offered the best range of fish.  Gadget 
and Nick headed out in the Breeze closely followed by Spike and Mike 

in Osprey. Initially we tried the Black Pole, 
Star Wreck and Circles with somewhat limited 
results. Around midday they started to bite 
with Gadget on pippi’s and Nick on his blood-
worms. Calm seas and an outgoing tide initially 
which delivered a range of fish. Goatfish, 
weedy whiting, KGW and a small bluey were all 
brought on board and some fed to some hungry 

pelicans. Gadget and Nick were able to ’hone’ their skills by catching 
so many fish, mainly KGW.   

Goatfish and 
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On returning to the boat ramp we were greeted by a Marine Safety 
Officer who checked all the safety gear and gave us a huge tick of 
approval. Not so the boat alongside who weren't wearing PFD and did-
n't have some of the required safety equipment.  We divided the 
catch between us and headed for home….. Somewhat empty handed!  
A good day on the water. Spike and Mike went further a field and 
caught 1 keeper KGW early in the day.  I was pleased that the blood-
worms proved successfully in catching the KGW and other fish. All 
good for our next fishing adventure.  Nick 


